September 13, 2010

Washington
Office of the
Governor

State of

Dwight Martin DK Martin Construction 5101 East Lake Sammamish Pkwy NE Sammamish, WA 98074

Dear Dwight:

Thank you for helping to organize the Small Business Roundtable on August 31.

I appreciate the business owners sharing their stories and thoughts about how the state and small businesses can partner to work on climbing out of this recession together. It was a thoughtful, solution-oriented discussion. The appropriate state agencies will follow-up to address the issues raised during our meeting.

I look forward to continuing to work with you and small business owners. Thanks again!

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor